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Safeguarding Children in Our School

It is the responsibility of everyone to hold the
safeguarding of children ahead of anything else.
This is a priority in our school. We have many

systems and procedures in place should any
concerns be raised.           

If you have any concerns about a child, no matter
how trivial you may feel they are, please speak to a

member of school staff. Conversations in school are
frequent and always in the best interests of children. 
If you would like to speak directly to Mrs McHarg or

Mr Saunders, please do so.
OUT OF HOURS emergency support, please contact
North Yorkshire County Council on 01609 780 780.

Paddle Boarding
Year 6 had a fantastic time paddle

boarding at the start of the week. This
was the first, of some incredible days out

planned. 
They have worked hard throughout the
year raising money for majority of the

trips planned.

Please ensure dogs are kept
off school grounds. 
All jewellery must be
removed for PE. If your child
cannot do this themselves,
please do so at home. 
Trim Trail is not to be used
before or after school.
Please do not play with the
toys in the FS outside area.

Thank you!

Hangout & After School Clubs

There will be no after school clubs week
commencing 15th July OR 2nd September.

Hangout bookings for the first week back after
summer will go live on Thursday 18th July at

8pm.

Get ready for FEAST: Free
holiday activities and meals this

Summer for eligible families
 

FEAST have issued vouchers to all
families whose children are eligible for

free places on FEAST activities this
summer. You should have received this

via email or text, from a platform
called Holiday Activities. Follow the

link in that email/text to redeem your
voucher and request your child’s place
on some of the fantastic activities on

offer across North Yorkshire.

Please note that an activity showing a
waiting list does not always mean that

an activity is full. To help ensure as
many families as possible get to take

part in FEAST, most activity providers
will open a waiting list for all booking

requests before confirming places.
Please request a place and you will

receive an email/text notification from
Holiday Activities if your place is

confirmed.

Seaside Trip

Another lovely day out for our Year 6's,
this time to Seaburn.

They spent the day on the beach, splashing
in the sea. Had fish and chips for lunch,

followed up with some ice cream.

A brilliant day to end a fun filled week. 

Aladdin Performance

WOW! What an incredible show
by our year 5 and 6 students. They

all worked extremely hard to be
the best they can be. 

Thank you to our year 5 and 6
staff who worked tirelessly, and to
everyone who came and showed

support. 
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Monday 1st - Wednesday 3rd July - Year 6 Richmond Transition

Monday 1st - Wednesday 3rd July - Year 6 Risedale Transition

Tuesday 2nd July - SFX Information evening

Wednesday 3rd - Thursday 4th July - Year 6 SFX Transition

Wednesday 3rd July - Year 3 swimming

Friday 5th July - Multi-Sport Event*

Friday 5th July - Celebration Day Picnic 

Year 4 won this week with an 98.1%

*Letters
have

been sent
to those

attending*
Don’t forget your

packed lunch for the
picnic if you’ve not
ordered one from

school.


